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I've been riding for over 2 years, I've seen several riders rear-ended by automobiles 

of all kinds while at stop lights and stuck in traffic. The fact is, to many people play on 

their phone and drive. Lane splitting keeps us beside vehicles instead of between 

bumpers. It's just safer. I've nearly been rear ended several times and I'd like to 

survive instead of being someone's bumper sticker. Receiving a ticket over a safety 

concern is a bit ridiculous.  


